
Kempley Climate Conversations 
Sharing the Benefits 

 

Kempley Parish Council declared a climate emergency in 2020 and are committed to 

helping our community address some of the issues around climate change. The Parish 

Council has asked Bob Earll and Mark Worrilow to develop an initiative with Kempley 

residents.  

 

Conversations To get the ball rolling, Mark and I would like to have some conversations with 

Kempley residents to explore their views about the climate crisis. These conversations will 

be confidential and the information from them will help shape the way forward that best 

fits our community. This will last about an hour and a half and be based around four main 

questions, and a conversation following this concerning your personal views. If at some 

stage we use the information that you provide this will not be attributed to you. 

 

The Sharing the Benefits initiative will explore resident’s response to the climate change, 

over-consumption and nature emergencies. There are many benefits that result from taking 

personal action and we feel that sharing these is a positive and constructive way to respond. 

Starting in May 2021 and continuing until the autumn we will have conversations with 

residents about their views. We are not proposing any projects at present; this may emerge 

from the conversations once we find how best we might help. We will seek your views on 

how we proceed. 

 

For more information on this contact bob.earll@coastms.co.uk   

31st May 2022 
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